
JENKINS CUMBERLAND PRESBYTERIAN CHURCH 

FOR THE FIRST SUNDAY OF LENT, NOVEMBER 28, 2021 

 

 

MONDAY 
Quilters – 1:00 PM 
 
TUESDAY 
Choir Practice– 7:00 PM 
 
THURSDAY 
Burrito Ministry-3:30 to 5:00 at 
Jenkins and 5:00 to 8:30 delivering. 
 
NEXT SUNDAY 
Bible Studies – 9:00 AM 
Worship Service– 10:15 AM 
 

The Family of Galen Riggs on the passing 
of his Father, The Family of Jennifer 
Thompson-Treece on the passing of her 
son Skylar Treece, Kathy Inman, 
The Family of Tom Moores on his 
passing, Jessica & Clayton baby girl, 
Mrs. McClanahan, Strasser family grateful 
for all the prayers and support for Adam, 
please continue to pray for Adam, 
Ruth- praise, Jason Muller,  
Mike Dennington. 
 

Chip & Kathy Duncan 
Cody Duncan, Casey & Macey Duncan  
Chris & Debra Eckert 
Jean Fast 
Mary Floyd 
 

Marie Crawford: 901-481-0077  
Church: 615-776-2339 
Pastor Jason: 615-243-8938

PRELUDE 
 
ANNOUNCEMENTS 
 
CALL TO WORSHIP & Lighting of the Advent 
Candle-The Candle of Hope 
Steve & Joyce Allemore 
Romans 15 
 
PRAYER OF INVOCATION 
 
SONG OF PRAISE 
Come Thou Long Expected Jesus #124 
 
SCRIPTURE OF ASSURANCE 
Psalm 126 
 
SONG OF PRAISE 
Tell Me the Story of Jesus #172 
 
OFFERING 
 
PRAYERS OF THE PEOPLE AND  
THE LORD’S PRAYER 
 
SCRIPTURE READING 
Job 42:10-17 (NRSV) 
 
SERMON 
Job: Redux 
 
SONG OF PRAISE 
Emmanuel #134 
 
BENEDICTION 
 
POSTLUDE 



JENKINS CUMBERLAND PRESBYTERIAN CHURCH 

Next Sunday is Communion Sunday and after worship we will hold our 

THANKS-MAS Potluck Lunch! 

 

The church will supply the hams, so bring your favorite side Holiday dish and dessert.  

Please join us for the Breaking of Bread at the table of Jesus Christ and then with  

one another as we celebrate the holidays together. 

 

The church is supporting 7 families and 19 children this Christmas. 
Each family will receive a Christmas Dinner Box and gift cards to purchase gifts.  

We are asking for help with the gift cards for 11 remaining children. 

 
We need people to sign up for the gift cards. Let’s help Ol’ Saint Nick this year by 

helping these families to share gifts with one another! 
 

**Please go to www.signupgenius.com and search for the email address 
jenkinschurchoutreach@gmail.com or see Jackie Fuqua** 

 
Questions? Please Contact Jackie Fuqua at 615-319-9404. 

May God bless you as we serve together! 
 
 

WE’RE PAVING SPRING 2022 
 

If you pledged monthly for the 
parking lot, this is the last Sunday in 
November to complete your pledge.  

 
Next Sunday, will share our first 
update and we think you’ll be 

amazed!  
 

Please help us get to our goal of 
$75,000 and we won’t have to take 

out a loan at all! 
 
 

Santa is coming to Jenkins and 
raising money for the Outreach Ministry! 

Saturday December 4  
 

$15 for one child 
$20 for more than one. 

 

BYOC – Bring Your Own Camera and 
take all the pics and videos you want! 

 
Signup at signupgenius.com and 

search email jenkinsmdo@yahoo.com 
 

 

  

 

 


